STATE OF CALIFORNIA

P. O. Box 1170, STOCKTON

Inter-Departmental Communication

To:

Franklin H. Garrett, M.D. Supt. & Medical Director Camarillo State Hospital Camarillo, California

File No.

Date: February 18, 1952

Subject:

From: Stockton State Hospital

Your invitation to attend the dedication of the new Receiving and Treatment Center on the grounds of the Camarillo State Hospital, has been received.

Due to the fact that we have a Board of Trustees meeting scheduled at this hospital for that same day, I regret that I will be unable to attend the dedication.

I want to thank you for your kind personal invitation to Mrs. Hagerty and me, and know that, if it were possible to be there, we would enjoy it very much.

Thos. W. Hagerty, M.D. Supt. & Medical Director